From: <u>Dave Brandt</u>

To: #FHFA REG-COMMENTS

Subject: [EXT] Freddie Mac proposed purchase of single-family closed-end second mortgages

Date: Monday, May 13, 2024 12:29:51 PM

You don't often get email from davebrandtimages@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

WARNING: External Sender

Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear FHFA,

Please pass this proposal. I have a sub-4% First mortgage like so many other Americans. This would unlock needed equity in my property to improve our quality of life and options for the future.

Regards, D Brandt